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We’ve Got News! 
We have a change of roles for three of our staff members to make 

an even better experience for everyone!  Cheryl McCoy, the Activity 

Coordinator here for many years, has decided to step back and 

spend more time at home for her adventurous years.  She will begin 

leading activities on the weekends, so that something fun will  

happen every day of the week.   

After looking for the perfect person to take over the Activity  

Coordinator role, Gina Noble was chosen.  Gina will provide a       

dynamic activity program with her talents.  She has been our house-

keeper extraordinaire for the past eight years, and has always gone 

the extra mile to make sure that all residents are comfortable and 

happy.  She’s a natural in the smile department, and loves to       

discover special crafts for all - a perfect fit! 

That left some pretty big shoes to fill for a new housekeeper.  

Celeste Hultquist was selected for this position and is doing  

beautifully.  What a fortunate set of changes. 

We wish the best for everyone in their new roles!    
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Valentine’s Day 
Every year we celebrate Valentine’s Day with a very special 

noon dinner for our residents.  This 

year we will be serving lobster tails and 

filet mignon steaks with a baked po-

tato, broccoli, and a special dessert.   

Here’s what we made in January! 

A Few New 

Activities for February 
Cupcake Decorating 

Valentine Cards 

Zen Doodling 

Welcome New Neighbor 
Kathy Smith 

 

 Kathy Smith has deep roots in the Rogue valley.  
She, her father, and her grandmother were born 
and raised here.  She has enjoyed hiking, rock 
climbing, and gardening. 

We’re so glad Kathy is here! 

 

Mystery Resident 

 

Our February Mystery Resident was born and raised in Grants Pass.  She was 

the middle child in a family with four sisters and one brother.  Our mysterious 

neighbor graduated from Grants Pass High School.  Later on, when she was 

working in a tavern, she met her husband.  They married and had three 

sons.  She enjoyed her role as full time mother, and is proud of her sons and 

their families.  Those families have expanded, of course, and this person now 

has 3 grandchildren and a great granddaughter! 

In younger days, the family moved to Marysville for 14  years because of her 

husband’s job.  Our heroine and most of her family live here in the 

Rogue valley now. 

The mysterious person’s husband was from Colorado, and they 

spent many vacations exploring the places that were important to 

him in that area, which our friend loved as well.  She loved taking 

pictures of the scenery. 

Another love of our mystery resident was reading.  She especially 

enjoys books by John Grisham, and other mysteries and adven-

tures.  Over the years, our mysterious friend has developed a love 

of squirrels.  She loves watching them, and has a growing collec-

tion of squirrel images.  Can you guess who this mysteriously won-

derful person is?  Find out for sure in the next month’s newsletter. 
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